From: Terry Robertson

To: Sen Knopp; SENR Exhibits; Rep Buehler
Subject: HB2027
Date: Monday, May 08, 2017 12:52:47 PM

Good afternoon, Gentlemen. | am writing to voice my strong opposition to HB2027. | live along the
River Trail by Farewell Bend Park and enjoy seeing people enjoy our beautiful surroundings. Bikers,
hikers, runners and walkers respect this trail and keep it very clean. There are no instances of noise
pollution or evidence of any pollution whatsoever. The environmental approach is incorrect and
only a ploy.

What a tragedy if all our public lands were determined by wealthy land owners who go by the adage
“Not In My Back Yard” wanting all of our beautiful land to selfishly be enjoyed only by them.

| have just learned of the term “Gut n Stuff” that enables bills to pass through the legislature quickly,
without scrutiny, because known terminology is replaced with new verbiage. In this case, the GnS
process was headed by Rep. Whisnant to please big donors who live upstream pressing for a NIMBY
stronghold.

We do not live in a country of such selfishness. But wait, yes we do since January 21, 2017.

Please, Man Up and represent all your constituents, not just those who agree with your political
viewpoint and donate only to get their way.

Thank you for your consideration.

Berry Quinn
541-188-8293
19904 Ashusood Dr
Bend, OR 97702
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